
 

 

 

Notice to the public:  
Beginning Monday, Jan. 9, 2017, the front entrance to City Hall, 101 N. 
Halagueno St., will be blocked off to allow the contractor to proceed with 
the building’s exterior renovations. The east and southern ends of City Hall 
will be blocked off for approximately two months. During this period, the 
only accessible entrance to City Hall will be the north entrance next to the 
cashiers’ office.         

Thank you. 


